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Special points of interest: 

 Moorambilla 2019  

 Full spread of images from 

“Those Crazy Rich Egyptians” 

 From the principal 

 ADFAS grant  

 Woolworths Cricket Cup  

 Parliament Halloween 

Fundraiser  

 ICPA Poetry Competition 

 Kinder Transition 

 Royal Flying Doctors Dates Moorambilla 2019 
I went to Moorambilla again this year where I made some great 

friends and I had lots of fun with them.  

Recently, I went to Dubbo to do three concerts. The first concert 

was such fun. We got to perform for the Dubbo Christian school 

at 9:00PM. The next morning we all woke up at 7:30 and played 

some footy. We left at 9:00 and went back to the theatre. Our 

next show was at 12:00 and finished at 2:00. We had a big 4 

hour break. Then our next concert was at 6:00. We weren't as 

nervous as the first concert and we rocked it at that concert.  

That night we all got ready for the bonfire to celebrate the end 

of our tour. The theme of our tour was the Macquarie Marshes. 
By 

Sam 
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“Those Crazy Rich Egyptians” 
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“Those Crazy Rich Egyptians” 



Hello From the Principal…  
“Those Crazy Rich Egyptians”  
It is always a proud moment when I see all our students performing their hearts out as they did in the play on Friday 
evening. The talent within this school is phenomenal and to see what can be achieved by each and every child in 
the school is sensational. Congratulations children on a superb performance on Friday.  
An event such as “Those Crazy Rich Egyptians” would not get off the ground without the work of Mrs Lucinda 
Stump. Mrs Stump’s experience in this arena shines through and how she is able to craft the children’s enthusiasm 
into such a sensational play is second to none. Congratulations to Mrs Stump, the volunteers and the staff for a 
great play.  
Finally, to have the support of our P&C for such an event is magnificent. Mrs Sendall’s menu idea of creating a 
Spanish feast was such a hit! Then with the assistance of the P&C mums to cater for such a crowd is something 
special again. The children’s enjoyment of such a lovely meal was equalled by the adults’ enjoyment of such a 
delicious meal. Thank you to Mrs Sendall and the Burren Junction P&C for such wonderful catering.  
I hope that you all enjoy the two pages of photographs from the night. Thank you to the many people who 
contributed photographs.  
 

ADFAS Narrabri and NW District  
Thank you to ADFAS Narrabri who have donated $800 to the school to be spent in the area of music. Hopefully our 
application for a music and performance grant will come through and we can add the ADFAS grant to this. 
 

Woolworths Cricket Cup in Wee Waa: Tuesday 29th of October  
On Tuesday the 29

th
 of October the children in Year 2 – 6 will be involved in the Woolworths Cricket Cup in Wee 

Waa. The children need to be dropped off by 9:30am at the latest and are to be picked up at 2pm. There will be no 
canteen on the day so children are to bring their water, fruit break, recess, lunch and sunscreen. Children are to be 
dressed in their BJPS sports uniform and wear their broad-brimmed school hat. Supervision will be provided by Ms 
Galvin and Mrs Stump. Looking forward to a great day of cricket!  
 

Parliament Fundraiser  
On Thursday the 31

st
 of October the Parliament will be hosting a Halloween dress up and cake stall as part of their 

ongoing fundraising for 2019. Children are encouraged to arrive at school dressed up in their Halloween outfits. At 
recess there will be a cake stall also available.  
 

ICPA Poetry Competition  
The Namoi Branch of ICPA are conducting a poetry competition for school students that closes on the 27th of 
November. Please see the attached flyer for all the details.   
 

Kinder Transition  
In Week 1 the preschool children started their 5 day transition program at the school. Mrs Cain started the group up 
last week whilst Mrs Stump was busy with the play. Yesterday, Mrs Stump was with the children for the day. The 
children enjoyed their first day at big school and had the opportunity to watch the play for a period of time. Enjoy 
Burren Junction Public School children!  
 

Royal Flying Doctors Service (Dental): Change of date 
The RFDS will now operate their free dental clinic for the students at BJPS on the 4th and 5th of November. Please 
complete the attached form if you wish to have your child seen to by the dental team. Return the completed dental 
form to the office by Friday the 1st of November. 
Ms Suzanne Galvin  

Telephone: (02) 6796 1464  

Facsimile (02) 6796 1458 

Email: burrenjunc-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Upcoming Dates: 
29 Oct  Cricket Cup in Wee Waa (Yr 2-6) 
31 Oct  Parliament Fundraiser Halloween dress up and  
  cake stall  
6 Nov  Special P&C Meeting  
27 Nov  ICPA Poetry Competition closes at 5PM  
2 Dec  Year 6 luncheon 
3—12 Dec Swim Scheme (more details to come) 
7 Dec  Pop Up Cinema: community event 
13 Dec   Speech Day 9:30AM followed by  
  an early lunch courtesy of the P&C  
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